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What’s on in Woodchurch in November

Football - Woodchurch Reserves v Bromley Green
Saturday 2ⁿd November 2:15pm on the village green

*****
Pop-In Sunday Boot Fair

Sunday 3rd November 9am - 12pm at the Pop-In
*****

Woodchurch Local History Society - "Bits that Don’t Fit"
Monday 4th November 7:30pm in the Memorial Hall

*****
Memory Corner Cafe

Wednesday 6th November 10am - 11:30am at Woodchurch House
*****

Woodchurch Community Warden
Kathy Carter is available in the Hub every Wednesday

afternoon from 2pm to 4pm
*****

Woodchurch Film Society - A Star is Born
Friday 8th November 7:30pm in the Memoral Hall

*****
Football - Woodchurch v Tenterden Reserves

Saturday 9th November 2:15pm on the village green
*****

Woodchurch W I - The Forensic Investigation of Homicide
by David Tadd

Tuesday 12th November 7:15pm in the Memorial Hall
*****

Jasmine Travel Club - Ely Cathederal Christmas Gift and Food Fair
Saturday 16th November

For more information call Jasmine on 01233 624241
*****

Kent Community Kite Flyers at night with lights
Saturday 16th November 3pm - 4pm on The Green

*****
WYT Volunteer Gardening Weekend at the Church

Saturday 16th and Sunday 17th November 10am - 4pm. All welcome
*****

Loneliness Campaign Sunday Lunch
Saturday 16th November 10am - 4pm in the Memorial Hall

*****
WinBloom Gold Celebration and Thanksgiving Event

Friday 22ⁿd November 7pm - 11pm in the Pop-In
*****

Woodchurch Gardening Society AGM and American Supper
Tuesday 26th November 7:30pm - 9pm in the Memorial Hall

*****
Parish Council meeting

Thursday 28th November 7pm in the Memoral Hall Annexe

The Governing Board of the Woodchurch school is
seeking to appoint a Foundation Governor.

The position must be filled by a committed Christian with
strong ties to their church. The role of a Foundation Governor
provides an opportunity to help and support your local school
maintain it’s distinct and unique Christian ethos. If you feel
this describes you and you would like to find out more about
this rewarding position please contact Sarita Goacher on
SGoacher@woodchurch.kent.sch.uk .

Woodchurch Wagon available for private events

The Woodchurch Wagon is increasingly being hired for
private and corporate events.
Do you need staff transport
for your company Christmas
party or would you like
everyone travel together to a
family party, wedding or
christening? Why not book
the Woodchurch Wagon? It is inexpensive and convenient
and will make your event even more enjoyable for your
guests.

A Café on the Village Green?

The Parish Council are
currently assessing the
viability of creating a
seasonal community café in
the pavilion on the village
green. It is felt that this
could be an ideal location

to attract visitors to the village and could be convenient for
parents both at school drop off or after school. This is still
only in the evaluation stages however the Parish Council
would be interested in hearing from residents with
experience of establishing this kind of shop and also anyone
who may be interested in volunteering to help in it in the
future. Please contact enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk or visit
The Hub and leave your details.

Woodchurch Crafts on sale at The Hub.

A selection of village crafts and publications are now on sale at
The Hub. Some of these can be seen on the Hub Web site.


